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05 October 2022

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL
Mr S Snooks

Steuart Snooks Enterprises Pty Ltd
Unit 1, 30 Bunnett Road

Knoxfield VIC 3180

Dear Steuart
Re: Speaking Presentation

On behalf of The CEO Institute, thank you for presenting to Syndicate No. 53 on Wednesday 07
September 2022. We at the Institute and our members, appreciate your time and effort in supporting the
program.

The member feedback was very positive and averaged the following ratings out of 10 for your
presentation:

Relevance of Topic: 9
Guest Speaker: 8.9

The following member comments are included for your interest:

Although relatively soft spoken kept us engaged. Enjoyed his presentation. Thanks for the book
Good practical takeaways

Good presentation and speaker

Possibly not enough time

The presentation was more useful than | expected. Some really simple and effective tips. | plan
to restructure my email box view this afternoon

» This presentation was more useful than | expected, some really simple and effective tips, | plan
to restructure my email inbox view this afternoon; Good practical takeaways from Steuart?s
presentation today

Took a good number of points to implement

Very relevant to our day to day

Well presented and engaging

We allowed a little extra time today to cover Steuart's topics in a bit more detail, creating a lot of
discussion which proved valuable. (Chair)

Thank you once again for your involvement in The CEO Institute Speaking Program.

Kind regards
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Janine Barrett
Member Services - Speaker Coordinator
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